Dear Enfield council,

I am writing to you as I am deeply concerned at the proposal to build on the green belt in the Enfield area, especially

3,000 new houses at a 'deeply green' 'sustainable urban extension' referred to as 'Chase Park' (also known as Vicarage Farm) on the open Green Belt countryside next to Trent Park either side of the A110 (Enfield Road) between Oakwood and Enfield town (Policy SP PL 10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11).

I was born at no. 337 Cockfosters road and I enjoyed being surrounded by countyside on the edge of London, there is building in Trent Park and now the green belt, a green lung for north London, looks threatened to be covered in houses, which could be built on grey sites and regenerate other areas in need of investment. I am asking you to be aware of public opinion about these proposals and to be aware of alternative plans which would preserve the green belt for our grandchildren and enhance the environment and your reputation as a positive and forward thinking council for years to come.

I remain yours sincerely,